
St. Augustine Parish  

Holy Trinity Sunday —June 11, 2017 
 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 

 
St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 

Office Hours:  9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

Parish Staff: 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 

 

Rev. Anthony Burrascano, O.S.A.  
Executive Director, Augustinian Defenders of the Rights of the Poor 
 
  

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A. 
Adeodatus Prison Ministry/Restorative Justice 
www.adeodatusprisonministry.com   (215) 925-3566 

 

 

 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    

Last Sunday evening, June 4th, on the feast of Pentecost, Ignacio 

Romanowski (aka Junior) was received fully into the Catholic 

Church when he received the last two Sacraments of Initiation,    

Confirmation and First Holy Communion. (Junior was baptized as an 

infant.) Congratulations Junior! 

Is Jesus calling you? Do you know someone who would like to     

become Catholic or who is already baptized Catholic but have not 

already received the other two Sacraments of Initiation, First Holy 

Communion and Confirmation? It is very possible that they have 

been thinking about it and all they need is your invitation. Perhaps 

you, yourself (like Junior) have not received all the Sacraments of 

Initiation and you would like to do so. Please be in touch with the 

Parish Office or Fr. Bill about the R.C.I.A. process. 



Saturday & Sunday,  
June 10 & 11, 2017 

  5:15 PM  † Joan Curran  

  9:00 AM     People with Disabilities 
11:00 AM  † Marvin Smith 
  7:00 PM     Deceased Members and 
                      Benefactors of the OSA 
                           

Monday, June 12, 2017  
12:05 PM  † Carmela Berarducci 
                          

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
12:05 PM     Deceased Members of the 
                     Morris & Fletcher Families 
                                       

    Wednesday, June 14, 2017 
12:05 PM  † Fortunata Madridondo and 
                     Mauricio Insong 
                                                              

 Thursday, June 15, 2017 
12:05 PM † Nicholas & Philomena Georeno 
                                                                                            

          Friday, June 16, 2017 
12:05 PM  † John & Elizabeth Talorido   
                                                    

Saturday, June 17, 2017 
  5:15 PM    The Parish Community 
 

 

† = Deceased 

Holy Trinity Sunday  
Sunday, June 11, 2017 

12:00 Noon   CCD/PREP Class 
 

Monday, June 12, 2017 
- - - - - - - - - 

 

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 
8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group 

 

Thursday, June 15, 2017 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 8:00 PM  St. Augustine Choir Rehearsal 
 

Friday, June 16, 2017 
5:00 PM  Duffner-Giordano Rehearsal 

 

Saturday, June 17, 2017 
12:00 Noon  Ryan John Hadlich Baptism 

3:00 PM  Duffner-Giordano Wedding 
7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 
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Sacrificial Giving 
 June 03 & 04, 2017  

 

Number of Envelopes Used: 75 
Amount in Envelopes: $2,276.00 

Average $/Envelope: $30.35 
Electronic Giving: 31 

Amount Electronic: $830.00 
Average $/Electronic: $26.77 

Loose Money: $750.00 
Total Collection: $3,856.00 

Electronic Giving 

It’s simple!  

It’s secure!  

It’s convenient! 

Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com 

and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

  

SUMMER  SINULOG  2017 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the SANTO NINO, will be on Sunday, August 20th. The        

Very Reverend Alejandro Moral Antón, O.S.A., Prior General of the Augustinian Order, in Rome,    

Italy, will be the Principal Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of the image of 

Santo Nino through the streets of Old City followed by a light lunch.         

All are welcome to attend!  Parking will be available under the Benjamin Franklin Bridge at 4th Street 

from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can contact any of the following coordinators: Fernando Dacanay, 

484-9951359, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or  Dr. Lita Manguba, 267-538-8042.   Donations of canned 

soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items off at Carr Hall any Sunday 

before August 20, 2017. 

 Annual Parish Mission Appeal 
Next weekend, June 17th and 18th we will 

have Brother Damien Lunders, S.V.D., 

here to speak to us at all of the Masses. 

Brother Damien is from the Divine Word 

Missionaries in Mother of Perpetual Help 

Center and he lives and works in Thailand as a missionary.  
 

Please welcome Brother Damien and thank you for your 

continued support and generosity. 

Baptism Celebration 
We have the opportunity through the 

celebration of the Sacrament of Baptism 

to welcome a new member into our  

parish community. 

 

Saturday, June 17, 2017 

 Ryan John Hadlich, 

    son of Devin and Kathryn Hadlich 

Congratulations! 

Please keep Ryan’s family in your prayers. 

Happy 119th Anniversary of 

Philippine Independence Day ! 



 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 

 

About 175 Augustinians from the entire United States will be gathering at Villanova this week for a convocation. We 

will begin on Sunday evening and end on Friday afternoon. 

There are three Augustinian "Provinces" in our country. We are obviously the Eastern Province (Province of St. 

Thomas of Villanova). We in our Province have the opportunity to gather every year with each other. But this year, 

the Augustinians from the mid-west (Our Mother of Good Counsel Province) and California (St. Joseph Province) 

will be joining us. We only have had one other convocation of all three Provinces in the past and that was in 2010 in 

Chicago. 

Although over the years we have heard the names of different friars, many of us do not know our brother friars from 

the other Provinces. So, this a great opportunity to put faces and names together. It is also an opportunity for us to 

reflect together on our common life sharing the challenges of "the real vs, the ideal." It is an opportunity to pursue 

how our Provinces might collaborate better with each other, sharing our restlessness, our resources and our personnel. 

It is an opportunity for us to pray, celebrate the Eucharist and socialize with each other. One evening we will be    

celebrating significant anniversaries of our friars (e.g. Fr. Paul's 50 years of priesthood). 

For the last seven years an organization entitled FANA (Federation of the Augustinians of North America) has 

evolved. This week's convocation gives all of us the opportunity to be in the same room at the same time to review 

where we have been with FANA where we presently are, and where we might want to go together in the future. It 

could be very exciting. 

Our Prior General, Fr. Alejandro Moral Antón, OSA and our Vicar General, Fr. Joe Farrell, OSA will be present. 

May we not forget that it all began right here at St. Augustine Parish with the arrival of Fr. Matthew Carr, OSA and 

the founding of our parish in 1796. 

Because a number of our friars from the other two Provinces have never been to St. Augustine Parish, about 45 of 

them will be visiting us on Wednesday afternoon for about a half hour. We will give them a quick history of the    

parish and tell them how wonderful you are. 

Please keep us in prayer during this week. Please pray that the Holy Spirit will guide our discussions and direct us in 

ways which are best for our communal life as well as for our service to the Church. 

Have a great week. 

 

 

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 

  “Travelers,” to find a Mass while you are 

on the road this summer,  

go to the website: 

www.MassTimes.org  

or call 734-794-2100. 

Blest be God the Father, and the Only      

Begotten Son of God, and also the Holy  

Spirit, for he has shown us his merciful love. 

     Exodus 34 

http://www.MassTimes.org

